
RADIO STATION

1450 On Your Radio Dial

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. # 2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

North Missouri
s)I roadcasiing Co.

Sam A. Burk, General Manager

SERVING NORTH MISSOURI and SOUTHERN IOWA

Kirksville, Missouri
Larch 11, 1:

Thank you for your letter of March 2, 1949. This
is to confirm your reception of K. I. R. X. of the
morning of March 2,

Although, we received several request for confirmation
every month when we test, we used your letter for publicity
in the local weekly paper, and I'm sending you a copy.
You maybe interested in knowing that we are going to have
an all night broadcast through the early morning of April 20,
a special broadcast period being set up from 2:30 to 3:30
for the rewark news radio club.

Thank you again for your letter.

S cere

Sam A. Burk


